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this is a solution looking for a problem.  Most of the rhetoric that I have heard is 

coming from politicians that don't live in the area like I have for more than 20 years is 

not even close to an accurate picture of  Hall blvd.  Hall blvd is a main thoroughfare 

that is integral to traffic moving around the Tigard/Southwest Portland area.  this is 

not some cutesy little neighborhood street as several 30 year old politicians would 

have you believe.   One only has to look at the disastrous and severely delayed road 

construction project on SW Main street in Tigard that has devastated local 

businesses and has completely disrupted the use of main street under some 

grandiose plan that has been headed by the city Manager Steve Rymer and the 

Mayor Heidi Lueb.  To see that  the last thing the citizens  that live in the Hall blvd 

neighborhoods North of 217 is to have the city of Tigard responsible for the 

maintenance or decisions about a  major thoroughfare through their neighborhoods 

and helps to move the taxpayers of North Tigard and Southwest Portland.   


